Raymond Sportsman's Club
Newsletter

FRAYMOND

E SPORTSMAN’S CLUB §

July 2023

PO Box 725; Raymond, NH 03077-0725
www.raymondsc.com

[ RAYMOND

£ SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

President

Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer
Sergeant at Arms

Officers

Norm Pinard
Dustin Dodge
James Wilson
Frank Knowles
Don Crete

603-498-5875
781-507-4182
805-717-9326
603-502-6022
603-321-6162

Richard Gorman
Bill Lane

Ed Knowles

Earl Sweet, Jr.
Richie Houde, Jr.

Advisory Board

March 2026
March 2025
March 2024
March 2024
March 2024

603-395-1867
603-571-0100
603-923-8209
603-382-2236
603-235-7288

Committees

Archery Scott Rogers Kitchen Norm Pinard
Boy Scouts Scott Rogers Newsletter Ed Knowles
Building Jon Goulet Range Bill Lane
Bylaws Ed Knowles Spacetown Beagle Richie Houde, Sr.
Grounds Richard Gorman Town Fair Tim Layman
Hunter Ed Tom Faunce Ways & Means Elected Officers
Web Site Brian Handley
Upcoming Events
Regular Meeting July 5th Town Fair Bingo July 7th - 9th
Open Pistol Shoot July 16th Regular Meeting July 19th
GBS Shoot July 23rd Regular Meeting Aug 2nd
3 Gun Combo Shoot Aug 13th Regular Meeting Aug 16th
Hunter Ed Aug 19th
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Hatsan Mod 125 Sniper Vortex QE (w/sling)
Price: $200

Contact Frank Knowles at
musky3035@gmail.com

Remington Model 7400 Semi Auto 30-06
includes a 3-10 power scope and sling
Price: $550 or best offer

Contact Steve at

978-815-6639

(Photo in add is just a pic of what the

rifle looks like. Not the one for sale.)

Raymond Town Fair Bingo

The RSC sponsored bingo, at the Raymond Town Fair, will take place N5

. _ p " 22/38[51T6
on July 7th thru the 9th. Setup will take place on July 6th at 4:30pm. B 1
Any members wanting to build up their maintenance hours can show
up at the clubhouse at this time. Any questions about the bingo can be 1
addressed to Tim Layman at 603-706-2541. 2

RSC Clay Shoot Results

A =
1st Place Steve Hopper

2nd Place  Billy Papageorgiou

3rd Place Kortas Kalaitzidis

7
7

We had a nice day for our clay shoot on June 11th, 2023. The rain held off for the day. We had the
rabbit running target this time. Some shooters shot good, some not so good, but plenty of laughs
for the day anyway. We had to have four or five shoot offs to settle up second and third places.
Thought we were going to need more ammo before it was over. Thanks to Richard Gorman for
helping out. See you all at the next shoot. - Bill Lane

RSC Apparel

RSC members can purchase different types of club apparel from Brian Palladino. He can be reach
at (brian@dayslandscaping.net). He has a number of different items on hand, like caps, shirts,
pullovers, zippered jackets and more. Now is the time to preorder heavier apparels for the coming
cold seasons. It can take anywhere from 6 to 8 weeks to receive special ordered items. Brian can
provide you with more specific information on what is available on hand and the items you can
preorder. Email Brian at the above email address to get more information.
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Meeting Minutes for June 2023

There was a big turn out for the fishing derby.There were 53 kids who
showed up for the fishing. Many winners and all went home with a prize.
- PFAS testing started June 7th on the pond, clubhouse and the wells. -
The fishing charter was postponed to Aug 27th. - The SBC and RSC will
have their yearly meeting for the financial obligations on July 11th. -
Harry Whitney will be moving to Tennessee on Sept 1st. Dustin Dodge
will be taking over the club printing responsibilities from Harry.

Nothing to report

Nothing to report

Has magazines

Has ammo boxes for sale.

Ed reported that the door at the bottom of the stairs was not locked on
May 24th around 3:30pm.

The GBS shoot went well on May 28th. There were 41 shooters and the
club profit from the admission fee was $533.50. - Thanks to Bill Lane for
fixing 11 targets. His repair work saved the club at least $3000.

The cub scouts will be using the pavilion on Sept 13th.

Jon Goulet thanked the members who completed the framing around
the downstair windows.

Nothing to report
Good turnout for the cleaning crew.

Aug 19th will be the last hunting class for this year. - Les Houston will
have his field day for the Baptist Church on Sept 9th.

The kitchen profitted $69 from the GBS shoot on May 28th.

Nothing to report
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Meeting Minutes for June 2023 (cont.)

Range: The open pistol shoot is scheduled for July 16th. Entry is $5 per
contestants.

SBC: There are still some raffle tickets available for purchase.

Town Fair: Information about the bingo is posted on page 2 of this
newsletter.

Ways & Means: Nothing to report

Website: Nothing to report

Unfinished Business: There were 2 cancellations for the fishing charter, so those

positions are available for new comers. Anyone interested can
conatct Norm Pinard at 603-498-5875.

New Business: Sept 23rd has been approved for a Junior members event day.
Rollover: John Gagnon.
Applications: Junior: Matilda Dodge
Associates: Lloyd A. Bowser, Jr.
lan F. Brown

Matthew J. Foy
Eugene G. Rochette
Richard G. Roy

50/50 Winners: Frank Allen June 7th
Steve Morris June 21st

Newsletter Input

Any RSC or SBC members having information or photos that they would like to have posted in the
RSC newsletter can address them to Ed Knowles at (rsc_newsletter@proton.me). Be sure to state
what you'd like written with each photo. Also a reminder of items for sale in the newsletter, let Ed

FISHING ISN'T
THAT HARP

JUST REAR BACK
ANP FLICK IT

THEN SCREAM TILL
HELP COMES ),f\
e
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